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NEWS RELEASE 
 

ADMIRAL BAY COMPANY UPDATE 
 
VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA – November 22, 2018 – Admiral Bay Resources Inc. (the 
“Company”) today announced a correction to its press release that was disseminated on July 25, 2018  
(the “Release”) announcing a non-brokered private placement of up to 15,000,000 units of the Company 
at a price of $0.01 per unit (the “Units”) for gross proceeds of up to $150,000. The Release, incorrectly 
stated the warrant terms and the stated the price per Unit at $0.01. The corrected terms are no warrants 
and $0.001 per common share. The Company issued a total 6,000,000 common shares for gross proceeds 
of $6,000.00.  

 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
Johannes (Theo) van der Linde 
President & CEO 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Johannes (Theo) van der Linde 
Tel: (604) 687-2038 
 
 
Certain information set forth in this news release may contain forward-looking statements that involve 
substantial known and unknown risks and uncertainties.  These forward-looking statements are subject to 
numerous risks and uncertainties, certain of which are beyond the control of the Company.  Readers are 
cautioned that the assumptions used in the preparation of such information, although considered 
reasonable at the time of preparation, may prove to be imprecise and, as such, undue reliance should not 
be placed on forward-looking statements. 
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